
 

            

 The Eufaula Elementary Staff would like to thank the parents and the community for 
a GREAT 2014-15 school year.  Thank you for allowing us to educate your children!    

Our teachers come in early & stay late to bring the best lessons to your children. Please remember 
them during Teacher Appreciation Week  May 4—8. 

The last day for BEACON is Friday, May 1, 2015.  There will be NO Summer BEACON this year 
due to lack of enrollment. 

 The Elementary Mini Olympics will be on May 1st (Monday) at the Elementary.  PRE K—2nd 
grades will be competing in track and field events throughout the day.  The opening ceremonies will 
begin at 9:00 am.  There will be a concession stand available & we will  be selling grilled hot dogs.   We 
encourage parents and the community to come support our elementary students during our Mini 
Olympics! 

Monday May 4th Mr. McDonalds class will be going on their field Trip. 

May 5th the 5th grade students will be going on their trip to Incredible Pizza. 

The PTA will be arranging for Extreme animals this year on May 12th. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

*Pre– K Promotion will be May 7, 2015 at 9:30 in the Middle School Gym.  

The Elementary Awards Assembly will be May 8th(FRI.) in the Middle School Gym.  Kindergar-
ten—2nd grade will begin at 9:00 AM and 3rd– 5th grade will begin at 10:30.   

If you wish to check out and pick up his/her report card following his/her  respective assembly time, 
you must do the following:   1.Pay in full all lunch money owed  2.Pay for all lost or damaged 
classroom/library books.  If you would like to know how much your child will owe at the end of 
school for meals, please call Mrs. Duke at 918-689-2682 ext. 1303.  Your prompt attention in these 
matters will be greatly appreciated. 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR ALL STUDENTS WILL BE MAY 13TH.   
 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~     

     The 2015– 16 school year begins on Thursday, August 13th.  New AND returning students  
need to enroll at Eufaula Elementary beginning the week of July 28th. All students need to 
enroll during this time in order for important information to be in the computers for the new year. One 

part of the information will be lunch forms. These lunch applications must be completed 
before school starts. Free/reduced lunches will be charged FULL PRICE until the 
application is returned and entered into our system.  The Elementary office will 
be closed after the last day of school May 13th and will re open August 13th.  

        Have a wonderful and safe Summer Break! 

          “GO HEADS!!!!!!!!!” 
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